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CLS Parental Questionnaire – Initial Findings 

422 replies were received and duly processed. Where a pupil’s parents are separated they were both sent a 

questionnaire. 

The table below shows the number of responses received from parents of pupils in each year group together 

with the total number in that year group is shown below. It was good to see an even response across year 

groups. 

OG – 25/41 First Form – 67/97 

Second Form – 55/94 Third Form – 64/141 

Fourth Form – 67/142 Fifth Form – 52/126 

Junior Sixth – 50/133 Senior Sixth – 42/127 

 

 The responses to the question “To what extent is City of London School meeting your original requirements of 
an independent Secondary School?” are shown below: 
   

- Completely – 56%  

- Largely -37%  

- Only partially – 4%  

- Not at all – 1 person – 0%  

- 9 not stated – 3% 

 

 96% agreed or strongly agreed that they were happy with their child’s experience at CLS 

 96% agreed or strongly agreed that their child enjoys CLS 

 97% agreed or strongly agreed that CLS keeps their child safe 

 95% agreed or strongly agreed that CLS is led and managed effectively 

 

Industry expert analysis suggests that the results compare very favourably with those of similar surveys 

undertaken by other independent schools. 

The questionnaire included various specific questions about teaching/pastoral/staff/trips etc and invited 

parents to make any detailed comments which they wished.  The School is currently analysisng the responses 

to specific questions and detailed comments made and agreeing appropriate responses. 

 

 


